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Perspectives and reforms
On April 17, 2021, teachers of the Languages Department organized an event on "Current reforms in the
education system" with the participation of students of general education school № 58 of Yunusabad
district of Tashkent. The meeting was attended by the head of the Language Department Kilicheva F.B.,
Turmanov T.M., Usmanov U.E., Mirkurbanova R.A. They told about the ongoing reforms in the education
system and the system of competitive training, as well as about the activities and faculties of the Tashkent
Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers.

Students talked about their future profession based on their interests and abilities. The event was full of
interesting questions and answers as well as informative conversations.
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